Dear Supplier,

The Public Institution Central Project Management Agency (CPVA) intends to procure the interpretation services for projects implemented by CPVA in Ukraine. 

CPVA invites professional interpreters to take part in the procurement. The services will support two key projects: “Support to Public Finance Management in Ukraine” and “Support to Ukraine’s EU Integration.”  We are looking for highly skilled professionals who can ensure accurate and high-quality interpretation, contributing to the success of these important initiatives.

Procurement documents, technical specification and other related documents can be found under the links: 
Public procurement notices – CPVA  or 

Call to participate in the public procurement „The interpretation services for projects implemented by CPVA in Ukraine“ - EU4PFM 

If you are interested, we kindly invite you to submit your tender no later than 2 September 2025 at 10:00 (Lithuanian time), by emailing publicprocurement@cpva.lt, according to the Procurement documents.


With best regards,
Public procurement Commission	

